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Careful consideration is used when creating class lists at the elementary school.
Teachers and administration review student records and work collaboratively to
create balanced classes that provide for students’ individual needs. As new students
enroll in the school, a review of available records is completed as part of the
placement process.

While we will continue to have new students enroll, class sizes at Pleasantdale
Elementary School, as of today, are as follows:

● Preschool- 38
● Kindergarten-74
● 1st Grade- 70

● 2nd Grade-99
● 3rd Grade-80
● 4th Grade-97

Notes:
➢ We currently have one student who is enrolled½ day.
➢ All sections of Preschool, Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd and 4th grades are within

Board guidelines.
➢ We have three sections of 2nd grade that have an enrollment of 25 students.

This is one over the Board target of 24 students/classroom. As stated in Board
Policy, Administration has been in contact with these teachers to provide
additional resources if requested. At this time, none of the sections of 25
students requested additional support.

Specific Teacher Class Report:
Preschool a.m. (23)
● Kavanaugh (11)
● Neuberg (12)
Preschool p.m. (15)
● Kavanaugh (8)
● Neuberg (7)

Kindergarten (74)
● Arroyo (19)
● Jarosik (18)
● Mulder(19)
● Oskroba (18)

1st grade (70)
● Dittrich/Pant (18)
● Holubecki (17)
● Vidakovich(19)
● Zielke (18)

2nd grade (99)
● Brade (25)
● Halusek /Grieve (25)
● Sheridan (24)
● Williams (25)

3rd grade (80)
● Braband (29)
● Crist/Spiegel (21)
● Pelletiere (21)
● Reese (19)

4th grade (97)
● DuVall (23)
● Pretzie (24)
● Tokarczyk (25)
● VanZandbergen (25)


